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Mr President

Norway recognizes the positive steps taken in order to improve the human rights situation and in particular the creation of various institutions over the past few years. 

In line with Norway’s principled view on the use of death penalty, we recommend to commute all death sentences, declare a moratorium on executions and move towards abolition of death penalty. 

Norway also recommends Bahraini authorities to investigate all allegations of torture and start prosecuting all individuals found responsible.

Furthermore, we recommend that all individuals, including human rights defenders, having been imprisoned solely due to exercising their fundamental rights of expression and assembly, be released as soon as possible. 

Thank you
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